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Dear Parents/Guardians: 

This spring, all 3rd-8th grade students took the Ohio State Tests in English and Language Arts and 
Mathematics. Students in grades 5-8 took an Ohio State Test in Science, while high school students in English 
II, Algebra, Geometry, Government, American History, and Biology took End of Course Assessments. 

You can use the ProgressBook portal to access your child's Ohio State Test scores. ProgressBook is our 
platform for viewing your child's academic information, including test scores, attendance, and grades. 

To view your student’s test scores on ProgressBook: 

1.​ Login: Visit the “Parents” tab then “ProgressBook” on our website (www.limacityschools.org). Use your 
unique login credentials provided by the school to sign in. (If you haven't created an account yet or 
need assistance with your login information, please contact your child’s principal.) 

2.​ Navigate to Scores: Once logged in, go to the "Assessment Scores" section, which is located in the 
drop-down menu under “student information”. 

3.​ Choose Next Generation Assessment or End of Course Assessment: (Depending on what grade 
your child is in)  

4.​ Review Scores: A proficient score is equivalent to 700 or higher.  The Department of Education and 
Workforce will send detailed family reports over the summer and those will be sent home with your child 
at the beginning of next year. 

5.​ Reach Out for Support: If you have questions or concerns about your child's test scores or need 
assistance navigating the ProgressBook portal, please contact your child’s principal.   

Thank you for your continued partnership and involvement in your child's education. 

Thank you, 

 

Jill Ackerman, Superintendent 
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